September 24, 2007

Nancy Murphy
Harmony Expositions

26 Meadow Rd

Orchard Park, NY 14127

Dear Nancy:

Wonderful! Fantastic! WOW! Those are just a few of the words used to describe our
Health & Wellness Fair 2007 here at Ingram Micro. The associates here at Ingram Micro
were so excited to take part in such an exciting event. They are still talking about it.

It was such a wonderful experience to work with you. You were able to meet the needs of
our associates. What a pleasure it was to sit back and enjoy the fair, knowing that even
all the minor details were handled. I can’t thank you enough.

Again, it was a very successful event and many thanks to all of you at Harmony
Expositions, wishing you continued success.

Sincerely,
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ebbie Bartz
Sr. Human Resources (‘oordmator

INGRAM MICRO INC.

1759 Wehrle Drive
Williamsville, NY 14221-7887
{716) 633-3600

wwwingrimmicro,com





